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Raiders News

Reformation Lutheran School & Preschool Weekly
Newsletter

MARCH 15-21

Fix Your Eyes

Let us run with perseverance the race marked out for us,
fixing our eyes on Jesus, the pioneer and perfecter of faith

Hebrew 12:1-2

Message from the Principal - Distance Learning during COVID-13
Outbreak

Dear Families of Reformation,

We are currently living in unprecedented times during our era. With so much uncertainty, we
know that there is one unshakeable truth: The love, grace, and peace of the Lord Jesus Christ
is ours. May we be continually reminded of that beautiful truth through our interactions with
each other.

Reformation Lutheran School, compelled by the love of Christ, exists to educate, equip, and
encourage students for lives of Christian service. While this has regularly been carried out
through face-to-face, daily interaction between students and staff, that option is not currently
available to us. Even though we will not be in the same building during the coming days, we
will continue to work toward our mission of educating students.




We are committed to you. We will continue to provide you, our families, the support you need
so the critical education of your children does not stop.

For the time being, the delivery method of our education is changing. We are still committed
to high quality, Christ-centered education. In order to accomplish this, we are transitioning our
delivery of instructional services to distance learning. Our plan to complete that is laid out in
Reformation Distance Learning document available on our website. The roll-out of this new
distance learning will not be perfect. You will have many questions and we will work to answer
those questions as quickly and completely as possible. As we learn and grow together, this
document WILL change. We will do our best to keep you updated with the changes through
communication from the classroom teachers. We ask for your patience in this.

We thank you for your commitment to the mission of Reformation, safety, and continued
education of our students.

In Christ,

Mr. Michael Ross
Principal

Reformation Distance Learning Google Site (K-8)

You will receive an email from the teachers giving you the link to the Distance Learning Site.
Please do not share this link.

Click the links below to reach the necessary documents concerning our distance learning that
starts on Monday.



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TDrG4iORJKyDEsY_eWju4XoKgUyx6L6RPtZEoXjfd1g/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11ivA5FYNatJ4BClrzDiSrAKP2fhjEhPz9h78QO6hvAA/edit?usp=sharing

Update from Ms Jen and Mrs. Lamp's classroom

We have had a lot of fun learning about different things the past couple of months. We spent
some time learning about the different things in space that God created, such as the planets,
the sun and moon, stars, and how we can travel into parts of space. We also learned about the
animals that thrive in winter and how animals leave different types of tracks and footprints in
the dirt, sand, and snow. As we get ready for Easter, we really enjoy learning about Jesus, His
ministry, His miracles, and all He has done for us. He will always be with us and love us.

Mrs. Mangini's 1st and 2nd graders helped us learn to add and graph using conversation
hearts. It's always special to spend time with the older children in class, in chapel on
Wednesdays, and at church services. We had fun singing with the other kids in preschool,
kindergarten, and grades 1-3 on February 23rd. We look forward to practicing for Easter
morning service on April 12th at 8:00 am and our spring play on May 8th. We hope you can
come see us those days!
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Moms Together Bible Class on Hiatus until April Jth

Moms Together Bible Class has been postponed until April 9th. We look forward to seeing you
again in April!

English Classes - Postponed

We will be offering English as Second Language (ESL) classes here at Reformation Lutheran
Church but they have had to be postponed until further notice. We are sorry for the
inconvenience. We look forward to resuming them in April. For more information, please call
Mrs. Sandi Stone (707) 365-5226 or contact Pastor Stone at stones@refsd.org.

Click to register
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Update from Ms. Bianca and Mrs. Pereira's classroom

The three-year-old class would like to share with you some of the wonderful things we have
been exploring and learning.

Early in March, we learned about the post office and how we get mail, why we need stamps
and how to sort mail. We followed up with cooking week, learned about measuring ingredients
and recipes, got hands on and made rice crispy treats, pepperoni and chicken pizza, pudding
(chocolate, vanilla and banana), as well as popcorn with real kernels in a paper bag and made
homemade strawberry jelly in a zip lock bag. We have been having so much fun.

We have been learning about the ten lepers and how one came back to thank Jesus and it
helped remind us about those in our world right now who are sick and how we need to pray for
them.

Now onto more fun as we march into March with Dr. Seuss week and St. Patrick’s day around
the corner, give us a pinch to grow a inch more in our learning.



https://forms.gle/QxkpEUt1YWqCwB8j7
mailto:stones@refsd.org

2020 Callu Youth Basketball Camp Registration is Now Open!

C-Hawk Basketball Camp is available for students entering 4th-9th grades. Basketball camp is
offered from June 14-17. Camp will begin with a session on Sunday night, then 2 sessions
each on Monday and Tuesday, with a final session on Wednesday.

Follow this link for a flyer with more information: 2020 SummerBasketball Camp Flyer
Click here to for the online registration: 2020 Summer Basketball Camp

Space is limited so sign up soon!

GOOD SHEPHERD BIBLE CAMP 2020
REGISTRATION NOW OPEN!

There are all kinds of things to do at a camp in the mountains .....

bible study/discussion, archery, swimming, canoeing, hiking, games, basketball, crafts,
volleyball, scavenger hunt and EATING (the best food next to Mom's). A full week of fun
starting on Sunday, July 12, for six days and six nights in the San Bernardino mountains of
Southern California near Jenks Lake.

Three GREAT meals and snacks are provided every day! Bring no extra money or food.
Tailored activities for each of three age groups:
Juniors (4th and 5th grades)

Intermediates (6th, 7th, and 8th grades)
Seniors (9th and 10th grades)



https://drive.google.com/file/d/10ECn_BusFFOfa1uh4TXUl4U46mOb0hDI/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1U596l_4WdZ7yVKSnjD0Kv2eRR0bEDdeh30YOydemr6Y/edit

Mark your calendars now and register at goodshepherdbiblecamp.com. Flyers can be found in

the front office.
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Camp Directer: Pastor E. Hansen

Reformation Family Calendar

Grades K-8 - School Closed March 16 to April 3. School
Resumes on April 6.
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April 21 & 22 Spring Pictures with Canela Photography

May 2 - School Track Meet at Garden Grove

May 8 - 7:00pm Preschool - K Spring Play

May 15 - 7:00pm Grades 1-5 Spring Play

May 25 - Campus Closed, No preschool, grade school or Shepherd's Care
May 31 - 10:30am Youth Confirmation

June 4 - 12:00pm End of School Picnic
June 5 - Last day of school

June 7 - 8:00am Kindergarten promotion
June 7 - 10:30am 8th grade graduation



http://goodshepherdbiblecamp.com/
https://s.smore.com/u/a76873dca71ae140685016019a586ec6.jpg

June 8 - Summer Camp Begins

July 27 - 31 - Vacation Bible School

A monthly calendar is updated on our website, and a full school year calendar is available
also. Click here to review these calendars. (http:/reformationschoolsd.org/calendar/)
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Lutheran Church & School

development of God-given spiritual, physical, and mental

abilities. We offer Christian education in our Preschool (ages
2.5-5) and Grade School (K-8).
Follow us on Instagram @reformation_school

§¥ 4670 Mt Abernathy Ave, San Di... B4 school@refsd.org
T 858-279-3311 El reformationschoolsd.org/
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